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From: >
Sent: 07 May 2024 21:30
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application 3/2024/0269 ground floor unit and first floor flat 27-29 

Bawdlands Clitheroe BB7 2LL

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

As regards the above development, I object in strongest terms. I note the Highways comments ........ 'no 
existing vehicle parking with the dwelling' .... this is indeed the case, but the existing property is 2 
bedrooms, not 8 self contained dwellings. My understanding is that the most recent occupiers of the 
property had 1 vehicle, the proposed development may well have 8 vehicles vying with other residents for 
parking space. Highways go on to say 'a provision for cycle parking is necessary to ensure that sustainable 
modes of travel are fully supported', a bike shed then, perhaps with a 2 metre cycle lane on Corporation 
St, how very predictable, how very naive.  
No, if it goes ahead the parking issues will only be exacerbated and lets be honest its going to be a Hostel 
in all but name, that will undoubtedly impact unfavourably on the community. 

 
 

 
 
 








